New Premises Licence Application - PREMIER YIEWSLEY LOCAL, 127 High Street,
Yiewsley UB7 7QL

Ross Forsyth <RForsyth@hillingdon.gov.uk>
Thu 2024-07-18 3:52 PM
To:Cllr Naser Abby <nabby@hillingdon.gov.uk>;ClIr Sital Punja <spunja@hillingdon.gov.uk>

[I]J 1 attachments (3 MB)
App form_Redacted.pdf;

Dear Ward Councillors,

As consultees to the licensing process, please be advised that this department has
received an application for a new premises licence for the following premises located in your ward:

PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT THE APPLICANT HAS SINCE CONFIRMED THAT THE HOURS FOR THE SALE OF
ALCOHOL WILL BE 6AM - MIDNIGHT (06:00-00:00)

PREMIER YIEWSLY LOCA
127 HIGH STREET
YIEWSLEY

UB7 7QL

The application can be found on the council website, and | have attached a copy here.
The consultation period will end on 15th August 2024, and any relevant representations to
this application must be received by this date. We are unable to accept any
representations received after this date or any representations that are not relevant.
Relevant representations need to relate to one or more of the four licensing objectives,
which are:

- Crime and disorder

- Prevention of children from harm

- Public safety

- Prevention of public nuisance.

Please be advised that as the applicant was requested to clarify some of the conditions offered in the
application, | am pleased to attach the amended list of conditions.

Information on how to make a relevant representation can also be found on the council
website. Alternatively you may contact the Regulatory Services team for advice on
01895 277433.

Please be advised that it is not a statutory requirement to include residents in the
licensing consultation process, so you may wish to draw this application to the attention of, any residents
associations or individual residents, in the vicinity of the premises.

Kind Regards

Ross Forsyth

Principal Licensing Officer (Animal Welfare Specialist).
Licensing Services Team

Resident Services

01895 277 986

07902702219



